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PUBLIC NOTICE   

The National Environment  
and Planning Agency  

 

Draft 2 

Size: 18 cm x 2 col 

Gleaner 

NEPA wishes to advise the public that Market 

and Ecosystems surveys will be undertaken 

to inform the decision with respect to the 

number of dolphinaria which can be 

sustainably established in Jamaica. Until 

such surveys are carried out, no new 

dolphinaria will be approved. 

 

This statement is in keeping with Green 

Paper dated September 2014 on Dolphin 

Policy for Jamaica, with special emphasis on 

Bottlenose Dolphins 


